
Call for Candidates 

 
Unlike other financial institutions, FedStar Credit Union’s Board of 

Directors consists of seven unpaid volunteers who are voted into 

office by their fellow members.  Please consider serving on the Board 

of Directors by completing an application.  The deadline to apply for 

consideration as a candidate for a board position is  

January 10, 2020 

The nominating Committee will review all applications and may 

request a personal interview with potential candidates in early to 

mid-January.  Our financial cooperative and our members benefit 

from a diverse group of volunteers; please consider if you can 

contribute your time and talent.  All experience is welcome, 

especially those with business, finance, human resources, and 

information technology experience.  Most importantly is the 

willingness and commitment to serve and volunteer your time. 

To receive an application, contact Mary Beth Borroni at  

979-846-7456 or by email at mb.borroni@fedstarcu.com. 
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